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Family Law Legal Counsel- 1 Year Term position commencing May 2018 

 
The Supreme Court of British Columbia is seeking a Family Legal Counsel for a term position 
of approximately one year to cover the incumbent’s parental leave. The position will 
commence the first week of May 2018 and is located at the Vancouver courthouse, 800 
Smithe Street. The preferred candidate will have current experience as a family law 
practitioner. The Supreme Court has 6 other Legal Counsel and offers a collegial and 
interesting work environment.  
 
In general, the Family Law Counsel serves as a resource to the judiciary. Duties include the 
following:  
 

o Preparing family law resources including a monthly family law newsletter and case 
updates; 

o Developing new resources as directed and updating existing resources; 
o Providing administrative and legal support to the Court’s Family Law Committee; 
o Working with law clerks and judges in relation to family law issues; 
o Providing liaison with external organization concerning family law issues.   

 
Candidates who wish to apply for this term position should email a cover letter and resume to 
Brenda.Belak@courts.gov.bc.ca by midnight on April 2, 2018. 
Interviews will be held in the week of April 9, 2018. Only shortlisted candidates will be 
contacted to schedule an interview.   
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